From: 1 . (Place) [mailto: (@staffordshire.gov.uk]
Sent: 28 November 2013 11:56

To: Public Protection;

Cr

Subject: Restricted Level 3: 10 Church Street Tamworth B79 7DH Premise Licence Application

Dear Tamworth Licensing team,

| refer to the premise licenice application received by ourselves by Mr S S Paul for 10
Church Street Tamworth B79 7DH.

Trading Standards are against the grant of this premise licence. Trading Standards be!leve
that granting the licence would undermine the licensing objectives, namely the Prevention
of Crime and Disorder. Trading Standards representations are in support of the concerns
raised by Staffordshire Police.

Kind regards

28/11/2013
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